
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Khalsa Community, 

Welcome back!  Currently, the community level is green or low.  COVID-19 by County | 

CDC   Results from pool testing collected yesterday are negative for all groups. The 
currently positivity rate is 3% in Maricopa County. 

While it feels a little strange for many of us, there is a joyous buzz in the 
classrooms as masks have become optional.  The weather is beautiful and mixing 
the cohorts of students by level has been very successful. Friends can play 
together at recess and everyone enjoys the lovely spring temperatures. 

The staff and administration are considering in-person events for the upcoming 
months and would love to celebrate the end of the year with a picnic at the 
Margaret Hance Deck Park.  Stay tuned for further information! 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 

 


